
 

 19th of August 2025 

Esitrain News 

                                   August 2025  
 

 

 

New Esitrain Rocklea Training Centre is reopening soon      

The New Esitrain Rocklea Training Centre is in the process of being reopened and will be available to Esitrain 
customers by mid-September 2025.  

 

Switching Authorisation Refresher training can now be 

nominated to for Switching Authorisations expiring on the 

31/12/2025 

If your Switching Authorisation/s expire on the 31/12/2025, you can now start nominating for your Switching 

Authorisation refresher training via the Esitrain Website – Link  

Information and FAQ’s relating to the Switching Re-Authorisation refresher procedures and processes can be 

found in the ‘Documents and Newsletter’ section of the Esitrain Website – Link   

 

 

Esitrain Christmas closure dates. 

Esitrain will be closing on Friday the 19th of December 2025 and will be reopening on Monday the 5th of January 
2026.  

During this closure period, Esitrain will not be processing any training nominations and will be unavailable for any 
customer enquiries or training related questions.  

 

 

Esitrain Contacts 

For all training enquiries: 

• Esitrain webpage:  www.esitrain.com.au 

• Bookings:   bookings@esitrain.com.au  

• Contact Number:  1800 262 353 

• Esitrain Business Manager:  Stewartmacdonald@esitrain.com.au 
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